
 

 

 

 

Join the  
Detroit Water and Sewerage Department  

for an update on North Rosedale Park construction 
 

DWSD representatives will join the North Rosedale Park 
Civic Association community meeting to provide an update 
on water and sewer upgrades, as well as answer your 
questions. 

 

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 8, 2020 
7:00 p.m. 

 
Zoom information will be provided by the North 

Rosedale Park Civic Association   

 
Questions for DWSD, contact 313.267.8000 

 


